
DX Listening Post 
Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 
180g8 

Dear Kermit 

WWNL 1080 AM 
New L i f e Radio 

March 19, 2000 

It was a delight to share with you recently, and I just wanted to write this letter confirming the accuracy of 
the information you sent to us about our broadcasting on March 2, 2000. 

Than k you for the service rendered. It is always a tonic to us to hear responses coining from so far afield 
You will also be interested to know that we have received a letter from Canada ( Clinton, Ontario 
specifically) where our signal has been monitored by another enthusiast like yourself. 

Feel free to write at any time, and if you know of other people who also have listening posts like you, 
encowe them to write also. 

aithfilly 

(Z, _,' 

General Manager 
New Life Radio 
1080 -AM 
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A titORTENSON BROADCASTING STATION 


